
 

“Inspiring each other to learn, in the l ight  of Christ”  

Devon Road – Poole – Dorset – BH15 3QQ 

Telephone: (01202) 676207       Website: www.st-marys.poole.sch.uk     E-mail: office@st-marys.poole.sch.uk 

 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs Helen Armstrong 

Diocese of Plymouth 

3rd February 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: We are continuing our topic on Revelation. We are focusing on John the Baptist and thinking about 
what he was like. The children worked on a piece of art work that showed what they think he looked like 
based on scripture and other artists. 

Maths: We continued our four week unit on fractions this week. We have been multiplying fractions by 
whole numbers and simplifying the answer or converting it into a mixed number. 

English: We completed our non-chronological reports this week and are now looking at the features of a 
newspaper. We have had a big focus on vocabulary and encouraged children to use adventurous words 
within their writing. 

EXTRA: 

· PE is indoor on Tuesdays and outdoor on Thursdays. 

· Don’t forget to look at the clubs that are available this half term! 

· Don’t forget to follow St Mary’s on Twitter for up to date news (@stmaryspoole) 

· Tape is no longer going to be allowed to cover earring, they MUST be removed. 

· Second payment for Leeson due please 

Regards, 

Year 5 Team 
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